
 
 

 

September 2016 
 

 

 
SEPTEMBER MEETING 

 
Time Again for Food, Fishing, & 

Fraternity! 
 

Chapter Picnic Wednesday September 14th  
@ Peters Pond in Sandwich.  

Oakcrest Cove 
34 Quaker Meetinghouse Rd Forestdale, MA 02644 

Starting at 4:00pm. 
Food and beverages provided by the Chapter. Food will be served 

starting at 5:00pm. BRING YOUR RODS! Rain Location is Liberty Hall. 
 

Quashnet Workday is Sunday September 21st
 

Meet at the Martin Road Gate @ 9:00am.  

 



Presidents Message 

Well another summer has just about slipped past us and what a sunny dry summer it has been. I hope you 
have had a chance to enjoy the season and the things that make Cape Cod so special in the summer. I have 
heard stories of many of our CCTU members doing some good fishing on Cape and elsewhere. 
 
This is a “lite” edition of the monthly Rollcast Newsletter. Red Quill has been working hard since getting 
back on his feet on the always enjoyable Random Casts section. However we have been trying to work out 
some computer technical issues and were not able to include it here. As soon as this is resolved it will be 
sent out to you. 
 
September is also the month we begin our monthly Chapter meetings. Our first will be the annual cookout 
for all members. We will be holding the cookout at the Oakcrest Cove on Peters Pond in Sandwich. Like all 
our regular monthly meetings it will be held on the second Wednesday of the month September 14 th. The 
gathering will start at 4:00pm and we will have food ready to serve beginning at 5:00pm. Stop by, say hi, 
have something to eat, and get caught up on the latest hot spots and fishing stories 
 
I hope you will be able to attend the upcoming events and participate in many more activities occurring 
now and in the months ahead. 
 
Tight lines, 
 
Dan Tobin 
President CCTU 

 

 

Quashnet River 

Our monthly workday will be held on Sunday September 11th. The meeting place is the gate on Martin 
Road in Falmouth. If you are available come on out. Bring a pair of waded and work gloves and spend 
some time working and learning about this little stream. 

Electroshocking - Also this month the Steve Hurley of the Massachusetts Fish and Wildlife Southeast 
District will be doing some electroshocking of the fish in the river. The electroshocking will take place on 
Wednesday September 21st and Thursday September 22nd. Volunteers are needed to help with this 
project. If you are available please come by to help out. Volunteers will be meeting at 9:00am at the 
Martin Road gate. Please wear waders that do not leak. This is very interesting work and the data 
obtained by counting and measuring the fish is very important research for the future of this and other 
salter brook trout rivers.  

Check out the following pictures of work done on at the July work day constructing a J –Dam along the 
river. Thanks to Francis Smith and his hard working crew of river workers for all their hard work! 



 

 



 

 


